
NOTICE OF CANCELLED MEETING 
 

HANOVER PARK PARK FOUNDATION 
BOARD OF TRUSTEES QUARTERLY MEETING 

COMMUNITY CENTER BOARD ROOM 
MONDAY, DECEMBER 16, 2019  6:00PM 

 
 
 
 
 

The Hanover Park Park Foundation Board of Trustees Quarterly 
Meeting originally scheduled for Monday, December 16, 2019 at 
6:00pm has been CANCELLED and rescheduled for Monday, 
January 27, 2019 at 6:00pm.  The rescheduled Quarterly 
Meeting will be held in the same location: the Community Center 
Board Room at 1919 Walnut Avenue.   
 

 

 

Thank you for your understanding, 

Hanover Park Park Foundation  

 

 

 

 

 

 


